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UNIVERSITY OF MAKENI SIERRA LEONE  
 

Dear Friends and Partners, 

We are happy to continue keeping you posted with recent 

happing’s and various activities that were carried out in UNIMAK 

in the month of April, 2022. 

UNIMAK as a private university continue to strive in radiating and 

building the culture of civilization of love. This is shown in varied 

ways such as: spiritual gathering, organizing academics and 

public lectures to bring out the giftedness in both staff and 

students, creating an environment of inclusivity, gender equality 

and research writing.  

This month, academic research papers were been published in 

different fields of study such as Education with the topic “Critique 

of Sierra Leone’s Education Policy” By Foday Augustine Bagura A 

PhD. Candidate and Registrar in the university of Makeni. Others 

include Agriculture and food Sciences, and Public Health 

“Inherent Mothering Ability of Indigenous Hen Under Extensive 

Free- Range Management, A close observational study” This was 

co- Authored by Dr. Saidu Kanu, Sr. Magdalene P. Umoh and 

others. University of Makeni. 

 UNIMAK is a place for Students, Staff, and the Community. Our 

staff is diversified from all regions of the world.  

We are proud to position Sierra Leone on the research map of 

various spheres through our staff, through our commitment to 

producing quality research that meet international standards  
 

 

 

 

 

  HOW to donate 

BANK NAME: SIERRA LEONE 

COMMERCIAL BANK (SLCB) 

TO DONATE IN USD $ 

BBAN 003300101176110131 

TO DONATE IN GBP £ 

BBAN :003006011736212119 

TO DONATE IN EUR € 

BBAN:00300601136712154 

RESEARCH PUBLICATIONS  

1. Bad Education: the politics 

of fake degrees in Sierra 

Leone by Ibrahim Barrie, 

University of Makeni  

2. Critique of Sierra Leone 

Education Policy by Mr. 

Foday Augustine Bangura, 

University of Makeni  

 

 



   

UNIMAK APRIL EDITION   MONTHLY NEWSLETTER  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A team from the 

University visited the 

Chinese Ambassador to 

Sierra Leone. 

A team from the University of 

Makeni headed by the Vice 

Chancellor Rev. Fr.Prof. Joseph A. 

Turay paid a courtesy call to the 

Chinese Ambassador to Sierra 

Leone His Excellency 

Ambassador Hu Zhangliang. The 

Human Resource Director Madam 

Veronica Kamara and the 

Director of the China Africa 

Institute Alpha Mohamed Jalloh 

accompanied the Vice 

Chancellor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

San Pablo University Professor 

schooled our first year Mass 

Communication student. 

 

In April 2022 San Pablo University 

Historia Professor Richard Ricado 

Antonio schooled first year Mass 

Communication students on the 

conflict in Ukraine. He was very 

impressed with the participation of the 

students. Every year professors from 

San Pablo University in Communication 

Department engage staff and students 

of the Mass Communication 

Department in UNIMAK. 
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UNDP donates assorted 

technical equipment to 

UNIMAK 

UNDP donated assorted equipment for 

various purposes. The equipment were 

presented to the Registrar of the 

University of Makeni   Mr, Foday 

Augustine Bangura and the MBA 

Entrepreneurship coordinator Mr. Peter 

Lansana. This is the first time UNDP is 

making such a donation to UNIMAK we 

appreciate their kind gesture.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Chinese Ambassador 

donates to UNIMAK  

 

The Chinese Ambassador to 

Sierra Leone recently donated 

computer accessories to 

UNIMAK. Staff and students of 

UNIMAK are grateful to His 

Excellency Ambassador Hu 

Zhangliang for this donation 
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The Rev. Father Prof. 

Joseph Turay goes 

with the Theme: 

THE AFRICA WE WANT 

 

In his presentation, 

he said 

“As a Country we 

need a Vision to 

Create the country 

we desire ” 

Senior Lecturer 
Rev. Sister Magdalene 

 

      SOME OF THE KEY NOTE SPEAKERS 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The University of Makeni 

Organised a Symposium 

that Examines Sierra Leone 

at 61 y ears old. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Event took place at 

the University Auditorium 

The Discussion centered on 

the opportunities and 

challenges for nation 

building. 

 The HR Manager 
Madam Veronica Kamara 

 

A PHD candidate 

in the Human 

Resource 

Management 

Department 

spoke about 

Women in 

Leadership 

VICE CHANCELLOR 
Rev. Prof. Joseph A. Turay 

 

According to 

Rev. Sister 

Magdalene she 

said “Health 

brings Growth 

and 

Development to 

our Nation” 
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UNIMAK Mass Communication Team took part in the 

 Sierra Leone Association of Journalists (SLAJ)  

Press Freedom walk Day on the 3rd of MAY, 2022. 

(R-L) HOD Mr. Mathew Kanu, 

SRC Vice President Humu 

Mr. Emile Jengo 

Victory student 

Mr. Shebora Samba Kamara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


